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Summary 
 
The CPP Economy Theme Group Scorecard has undergone repeated change 
over the past two years. This has been due in part to the agreement to have 
one Scorecard to serve both the Council’s Policy and Performance Group 
(PPG) and the CPP Economy Theme Group. The Groups then determined 
that separate scorecards were necessary. 
 
As the local economy is affected by a range of issues, both within and outwith 
the influence of the Theme Group and the PPG, the Theme Group and PPG 
may best be served by a generic Economy Scorecard. 
 
Screenshots of the current suite of Economy Scorecards are attached. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Economy Theme Group adopts a unified Economy 
Scorecard with the Council’s Policy and Performance Group, including 
thereon any and all pertinent information. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
David Clements 
Performance Manager 
Chief Executive’s Unit 
Argyll and Bute Council 
 
01465 604205 
 



 



 





 





 
 


